
DHS/DMS/BEOT Training 1 May 2021 

DHS IM Training Updates  

May 13th, 2021: 
 
The SSA Safeguarding Personally Identifiable Information (PII) training has been re-published to the DHS 
Learning Center. The following updates were made to the training: 
 

• Information added on where to report security incidents 
• Internal DHS website resource link removed 

 
Note: Workers who had previously completed the prior version of the SSA Safeguarding Personally 
Identifiable Information (PII) training will not need to re-take this training to meet the annual training 
requirement outlined in Training Admin 17-07.  
 
The SSA Safeguarding Personally Identifiable Information (PII) training can found on the DHS Learning 
Center by searching with the keyword “SSA” in the Course Search section.  


